
Home School Association - AGM 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

A HSA AGM meeting is being held on Monday 27th February, 6.30pm @ Maidensbridge 

Primary School.  

  

We will be using this opportunity to choose our committee going forward and plan the 

future of our HSA.  

  

No roles are already given and everything is up for discussion. You don't have to take a 

committee role; everyone's contribution is invaluable.  

  

For those that may like to consider a role these are:  

  

1. The Chair 

2. The Vice / Deputy Chair 

3. Treasurer 

4. Secretary 

5. Year Reps x 7 

6. Publicity Officer 

  

We also have the option of a leadership team (3 members) that could form a democratic 

chair person role, if we don't get an overall candidate, or if this option is preferred.   

  

As we start to see some committee members reaching the end of their time at 

Maidensbridge it would be fantastic to see some new faces. The meetings are informal 

and its a great and rewarding way to get more involved with the school.  

  

The HSA and its events for the children and our community, create vital funds, of which 

all of our children benefit.  

  

If you would like to know more about how to get involved or are interested to learn 

more about the different committee positions, then please email the school 

on info@maidensbridge.dudley.sch.uk  or raise on your year group WhatsApp groups, 

and these will passed on to a member of the HSA.  

  

Thank you 

HSA 
Sent via 
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